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June 16, 2009 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Student Teaching Agreement 

Western Governers University 
 
 

The School District has maintained a student teaching agreement with Western Governers 
University at no cost to the District.  This agreement gives Western Governers University the 
opportunity to conduct teacher training programs to obtain student teaching experiences.  The District 
will host teacher candidates in its schools.    Please reference the attached memo from Ms. Renee 
Sedlack, Director of  Human Resouces, for further information regarding this agreement. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to enter into the agreement with the 
above-referenced entity.  The services and training are outlined in the agreement and are 
attached for your perusal. The agreement will cover the period of Board approval through 
June 15, 2010. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Sinclair or me at your 
earliest convenience.  
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